
 
 

May 12, 2023 

 

The Board of Education of Unified School District 250, Pittsburg, Kansas, will receive fuel bids 

for the 2023-2024 school year. Bids will be received, at the Bevan Education Center, 510 Deill 

Street, Pittsburg, Kansas, 66762, no later than Friday, May 19, 2023 at 1:00 PM CST.  

If the quote is mailed, please indicate on the outside of the envelope that a ‘Fuel Bid’ is 

contained. Please allow mailing time for bids to arrive by the specified date.  

Thank you for your interest in the District’s fuel bid invitation. For further information or 

clarification, please contact Vince Johnston at (620) 235-3190 or Tom Stegman, Chief 

Operations Officer at (620) 235-3100. The Board of Education reserves the right to accept reject 

any or all quotes.  

Your company will remain on our list of vendors for next year’s bids unless you notify us that 

you do not wish to receive this information or if the contact information in the heading is 

inaccurate.  

Respectfully,  

 

 

Tom Stegman 

Chief Operations Officer 

Enclosure 


